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ANNOUNCEMENT
DELAY IN DESPATCH OF CIRCULAR

Reference is made to the announcement of Beijing Urban Construction Design & 
Development Group Co., Limited (the “Company”) dated 15 August 2018 in relation 
to the continuing connected transactions between the Company and Beijing Investment 
Company (the “Announcement”). Capitalised terms used herein shall have the same 
meaning as those defined in the Announcement unless stated otherwise.

As disclosed in the Announcement, the circular regarding the continuing connected 
transactions between the Company and Beijing Investment Company (the “Circular”) 
will be despatched to the Shareholders in due course. As additional time is required 
by the Company for the preparation and finalization of the relevant information for 
inclusion in the Circular, the Company expects that the despatch of the Circular will be 
postponed to a later date that is on or before 30 September 2018.
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